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Sunday 20th November 2022 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Immerse 

Sunday 27th November 2022 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Immerse 
 

If you wish to maintain social distancing please use pews 11 to 17.  
Tea and coffee will be served after the service but please wait to allow those who wish to, to leave.  

Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms. 

NORTHERN IRELAND KIDNEY RESEARCH: A service of 
thanksgiving for 50 years of Northern Ireland Kidney 
Research Fund will be held on Sunday 27th November 
at 3pm in Methody Chapel, Belfast. At this service a 
bursary fund will be launched in memory of Jennifer 
McCaughan. Jennifer's parents, Jim and Alison, would 
like to invite as many of Jennifer's friends as possible, 
including all from GPC. 
WELCOMING: Please consider offering yourself to be 
part of the welcome team on Sunday mornings in 
Mosaic. This would require you to greet those arriving 
for church at the front door from 10:00 to 10:30am 
each Sunday for a month.  As we all continue to reflect 
on giving our "Time, Talent & Treasure", this may be a 
meaningful way for you to contribute to the life of the 
church family. Please inform Gareth Lenaghan (or any 
member of the Fellowship committee) if this is 
something you would like to do. Thank you. 
THE MISSION COMMITTEE recently received a letter of 
thanks for their financial gift to support the work of 
Ruth and Donald Garvey, missionaries in Nigeria.  Life 
in Nigeria is so uncertain at the present time and the 

KIRK SESSION: Minutes of Kirk Session meeting are 
available from Minister’s Room desk for those who 
receive hard copies. 

GLOW is for primary school aged children and runs 
during the morning service. Watch out for children and 
leaders leaving during the service. 
PW (Presbyterian Women) next meet on Monday 21st 
November 2022 at 2:00pm in Mosaic. ALL LADIES 
WELCOME. Special Guest David Farrow - Thompson 
House.  
PW MISSIONS Please remember that PW Mission 
contributions are now due. Please give to Valerie 
Raphael or any PW member ASAP.  Thanks  
CHOIR+  on Thursday 24th November 2022 at 2:30pm 
in the Burney Room. A time of praise and fellowship for 
around 60-80 minutes when we will sing well known 
Christmas Carols followed by tea, biscuits and mince 
pies. If you think you would enjoy this, you'll be made 
very welcome. There will be no Choir +  during 
December. The next one will be Thursday 26th January. 

20th November 2022 
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timing of the gift, along with the thoughts and prayers 
behind it, will be invaluable to the work of the Garveys. 

Newtownabbey foodbank 
258 Carnmoney Road 

Newtownabbey 
BT36 6JZ 

07581 179604 

Dear Rev McCormick 

Traditionally at this time of the year we give thanks to 
God for the harvest.  Here at the Foodbank we want to 
give thanks to Glengormley Presbyterian Church for 
donating your harvest gifts to the Foodbank. 

We have been amazed by the generosity of the 
donations and these will certainly enable us to help out 
many families who are finding life a bit of a struggle at 
the minute.  Your contribution weighed in at 112kg 
which is equivalent to 320 meals. Wow! 

In the last quarter (July – September) we supplied food 
to 1427 people, 595 of whom were children.  This is an 
increase of 30% on 2021 and we fully expect that this 
trend will continue for some time.  So you can see how 
much we appreciate these donations. 

Again, many thanks for your support. 

Yours sincerely 
Yvonne  Grills 
(Secretary) 

Sunday 20 November  
You are my strength, I sing praise to you; you, God, are 
my fortress, my God on whom I can rely. Psalm 59:17. 
Ask that as we worship today God would empower us 
with his strength for current challenges we face.  
Monday 21 November   
Hungarian Reformed Church | Pray for Bishop Sándor 
Zán-Fábián, the Presiding Bishop of the Reformed 
Church in Transcarpathia (Ukraine), in his support of 
local ministers who work with so many displaced by the 
war.  
Tuesday 22 November   
Pray for Rev Lesley Ann Wilson (chaplain in Woodlands 
Juvenile Justice Centre)  and the opportunities she has 
to get to know young people in Woodlands and to pray 
and share Bible stories with them.  
Wednesday 23 November  
Joanne Dunlop, deaconess in Craigavon Area and 
Antrim Area Hospitals - Pray for increased 
opportunities to build relationships with hospital staff 
and provide them with support and encouragement. 
Pray that Joanne would live each day for Christ and 
always minister to others out of the place of resting in 
the Lord and hearing his voice.  
Thursday 24 November  
Staffing is one of the most important factors in the 
delivery of high-quality care throughout our residential 
and nursing homes. Pray for recruitment days coming 
up in both Corkey House and Sunnyside House. Pray 
that vacant posts in these services will be filled with 
suitably committed staff. Give thanks for staff teams 
right across Social Witness who faithfully carry out their 
jobs. Pray that our residents may see the love of Christ 
through such care.  
Friday 25 November  
Give thanks for the work of organisations like Christians 
Against Poverty, Trussell Trust and Storehouse that 
support those facing financial hardship. Pray that those 
who are struggling financially would be able to receive 
the support they need, and that steps would be taken 
to address the structural systems which perpetuate 
poverty.  
Saturday 26 November  
Final training for new conciliators is this weekend. Pray 
for trainees, that they would be prompted and 
equipped by God to serve in this way. The Conciliation 
Service has an increased number of cases. Thank God 
that it is being used, and ask him to give wisdom to 
conciliators, and to work reconciliation in the hearts of 
those involved.  

Prayer Diary 


